
Dear Anne Marie Treguier, 

Thank you for your kind words and the update regarding the manuscript. We changed the axis labels in 
Figure 5 as suggested.  
We appreciate the support of Ocean Science in this process and look forward to publishing our work. 

Best regards, 

Beatrice Giambenedetti, Nadia Lo Bue, Vincenzo Artale 


